



HUNGERHILL LANE
EDENTHORPE
DONCASTER
DN3 2JY
TEL: 01302 885811

FAX: 01302 880384

Email: admin@hungerhillschool.com

HRH/CAK 12 January 2017

Dear Parent/Carer

## YEAR 7 ADMISSIONS TO HUNGERHILL SCHOOL SEPTEMBER 2017

I am delighted to inform you that following a meeting of the Full Board of Governors held on the 17 November 2016, the Governors have agreed temporarily to increase our Planned Admission Number (PAN) to accommodate the increasing number of pupils coming from our feeder schools for the admission Year September 2017.

This decision has not been taken lightly, as we are well aware of the pressures on our accommodation, particularly during lunch and social times. However, the recent new build gives us an additional three classrooms which means we should be able to accommodate a nine-form entry for September 2017.

I hope this decision helps to relieve some of the anxiety for those parents and carers who feel that they may not be able to secure their first choice of secondary provision. Although a place for your child cannot be guaranteed, there should be a stronger possibility of partner primary school parents securing a place at Hungerhill School.

We wish you luck with your application.

Yours sincerely

H REDFORD-HERNANDEZ

H-Roda - Henardez

Headteacher



National Teaching School designated by







National Support School designated by



